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It has been a very exciting week at Pike Fold, as on Tuesday we had a delivery of some duck eggs. The children 

have had the opportunity of watching the eggs hatch and look after the chicks by making a clean bed and giving 

them food and water. 

Year 1 are very lucky to have the ducklings in their classroom this year, we have been writing a care sheet on 

how we look after the ducklings in class. In Maths, we have been using our number lines to find out answers to 

subtraction questions and missing number problems. 

Year 2 have been writing exclamation texts about the life cycle of a duck. In Maths, they have been busy revising 

ready for their SAT’s.  We have a new TV screen in the dining room that will give parents updates and essential 

communication. 

 

A massive well done to Year 2P for their excellent assembly on Wednesday. We would love to 

hear your thoughts about it too. Please follow this link to leave your feedback - 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MFZBBVH 

 The new booking system for Pike Fold All Stars after school club is up and running and places 

will no longer be automatically renewed please book early to avoid disappointment! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

New dinner system starts 1st April please 

order a dinner or bring a packed lunch. 
 

Parent’s evenings 

 Tuesday 2nd and Thursday 4th April 

2F assembly – Thursday 4th April  

School finishes for Easter  

 Friday 5th April  

at an earlier time of 2 o’clock. 

Back to school - Tuesday 23rd April 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Year 1: 

Comprehension Page 24 

My Maths online 

Year 2: 

Comprehension Page 30 & 31 

Maths: Please complete maths sheet 

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme called 

‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your child’s book 

bag for the list. 

 

Reading – Please can books and reading records 

back in every day. Thank you. 

 
General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  
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